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Vinnies

LIVE PERFORMANCES
THROUGHOUT THE DAY

RIDE BANDS

Ride Bands and individual ride tickets

will be available for sale during the Fete.

Please note: FAMILY PASSES WILL

NOT BE AVAILABLE ON FETE DAY

MADE FOR U MARKETS
' Anytime Fitness
3  Banjo’s Bead House
Clips and Curlies
Cupcake Savvy
Divine Creations
Living Memories
Just Gorgeous Parties & Homewares
My Baking Boutique
My Cup of Tea
Party & Gift Ware
Path 2 Health
Pieces of the Past
Plus Fitness
Rush Hour Australia
Sim’s Art
Thermomix
Tiddlers Kids
To Di For
Tracy’s Toys
Travel Managers

»

TOILETS
The toilets in the hall and near the
Uniform Shop / Kindy area will be open
for use during Spring Fair time.
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PARKING \
When parking on the day of the Spring

Fair, please give consideration to our|

surrounding neighbours. Please do not
park across driveways or double park.
Your support in this matter is greatly

appreciated.

GATES
The gates in Burradoo Close and Bowral
Street will be left open for pedestrian
traffic.

RAFFLE TICKETS—$2 per ticket
ARE STILL AVAILABLE FROM THE OFFICE.
Tickets will also be on sale on Fete day
The major raffle prize will be drawn at
2:30pm on Fete day.

GOOD LUCK TO ALL.

CAKE STALL
Cake boxes have been sent home.
Please forward all your delicious
homemade goodies on Friday or
Saturday directly to the Hall.

STALL HELPERS ARE STILL
NEEDED

For all who may have a spare

hour on Spring Fair day please

give us a helping hand. Many

hands make light work!! Contact |

Rita or Kylie via the Office.

Dutch

—

A BIG Thank you to each and everyone for all your work in making this special
annual event come together!
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Spring Fair—last minute reminders!

The time has finally arrived.......It is Spring Fair Week!!

Thank you so much to everybody who has helped and supported this venture in any
way.

We have a few last minute reminders!!

Any dads or mums who can help with setting up on Friday night from 4.30pm would
be greatly appreciated. We will provide pizza and drinks to help us on our way.
Many hands make light work...or quicker work to get home relax for
Spring Fair Day!!!

Any outstanding raffle tickets can be returned right up until the draw on Saturday at
2.30 pm.

As mentioned in our flier, CTK students arriving before 10.30am can have their
name put into the draw to be eligible to win 3 x $20 spring fair dollars. There will be
a draw at 10.30am. The three winning names will be put up at the information
booth. Only CTK students are eligible for this.

RIDE BANDS ALL PRE-PURCHASED RIDE BANDS MUST BE
COLLECTED FROM THE TICKET BOOTH ON SPRING FAIR DAY.
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JUST GO TO THE TICKET BOOTH AND GIVE YOUR NAME.
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WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SHARING ALL THE FUN OF THE FAIR &
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Rita Milic and Kylie Wahbe
2015 SPRING FAIR COMMITTEE
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WEEK 9
iday 11th September

Fr
* Band 7.45am
*

Lunch Orders

Yr 4 attending Friday Mass

Reconciliation Program

Registration forms due
Saturday 12th September

.  SPRING FAIR
j.BOﬂWL—-B‘PWL

WEEK 10

Monday 14th September

* Lunch Orders

* Make-up Gym lesson—
Kindy to Yr 5 in sport uniform

* Voice of Youth Grand
Final—Gook luck Alexander

* Cool Kids Music Club
3-4.30pm

Tuesday 15th September

* No Sushi THIS WEEK

+  Uniform Shop
Please note: morning session
only 8.30-11.00am

* Maths Club 8am

* PE : Yr 3, 5/11, Kindy

Wednesday 16th September

* Choir 8am

* PE: Yr6, 4/9, 1/3, 2/5

* LAST Chess for T3 3-4pm

Thursday 17th September

*  WAKAKIRRI GRAND
FINAL—Homebush

- No Sushi today

* PE : 5/12, 4/10, 2/6, 1/4

* Dance Club 3.15-4.15pm

Friday 18th September

* Band 7.45am

* Lunch Orders

* Stage 3 Touch Gala day
(Boys & Girls)

* Sport Program—all students
in sport uniform

* LAST DAY OF TERM 3

Dear Parents,

In the gospel this Sunday, we are given a glimpse of Our Lord’s
passion and resurrection when he challenges his disciples to pick up
their cross, become a follower and follow in his footsteps. Throughout
the reading Jesus is toying with the chosen few questioning them
about his identity and the purpose of his existence on Earth. Peter
revealed to his master that he indeed was the “Christ’- the messiah,
the anointed one of God, the one individual who was to save the
world and fulfill the scriptures. As Disciples of Christ we are
encouraged to take up our cross through our love of God and our
Catholic faith and journey with him,

It is important to note that St Patrick's Marist College is currently
changing the enrolment process whereby they are accepting
enrolments from year 5 students for commencement in year 7, 2017.
It is envisaged that enrolments for 2017 will be finalized by the end of
this current year. Enrolment forms may be downloaded from the
College’s website: www.stpatricks.nsw.edu.au. It is imperative
therefore that if you are seeking enrolment for your son or daughter
for 2017 that you act upon this in the near future to avoiding missing
out.

Thank you to those parents who have already volunteered to assist
with the Spring Fair. Whether it is assisting with the setup on Friday,
assisting on a stall or cleaning up on Saturday afternoon your time
and efforts will be greatly appreciated. At this stage we still require
your assistance to volunteer for an hour or two to assist helping out
on a stall during the day on Saturday. If you can assist please contact
Rita Milic direct on 0422 978 745 ASAP. As a community we look
forward to a great day on Saturday.

Congratulations to our Wakakirri troupe who have made it through to
the Grand final next Thursday 17t September at the State Sports
Centre. We thank Mrs Collignon and Mrs Kelly-Hosking for the time
and commitment they have given to preparing the students over
recent months. We wish all concerned the best of luck next Thursday.
We also wish Alexander Bozanic [Yr 6] all the best for the Voice of
Youth Grand-final next Monday. Alex will join five other finalists from
across the Diocese schools in the finale of this public speaking
competition.

Thank you to our Parents and Friends committee and all the mums
who assisted in providing the Father's Day breakfast last Friday. Even
with such inclement weather, the morning was a great celebration for
all our dads who attended. Thank you to year 1 and their teachers
who lead us so beautifully in prayer to celebrate the roles our fathers
play in our daily lives. Thank you also to our school bands and choir
under the direction of Mr Lavis and Mrs Collignon who performed for
us all last Friday evening. The musical talent skills on display were
first class and second to none. Congratulations and thank you to all
concerned.

| look forward to catching up with you all at the Spring Fair on
Saturday.
Tony Hughes, Principal



NO PARKING ON SCHOOL GROUNDS TOMORROW
Spring Fair preparation in is countdown mode!

Due to extra bins and deliveries beginning early tomorrow morning
(Friday 11th September) for the Spring Fair, there will be NO PARENT
PARKING WITHIN THE SCHOOL GROUNDS ALLOWED AT ALL
DURING THE DAY. Deliveries to the Hall will be allowed.

Student morning drop-off and afternoon drive-through will go ahead as
usual but NO CAR PARKING will be available.
Thank you for your assistance in the regard.

FINAL CALL—Please return sold / unsold Raffle Ticket

Thank you to the families that have returned their raffle tickets for the
major raffle at the Spring Fair. If you still have them, could you please
return either sold or unsold tickets to the office by TOMORROW.

OFFICE TRANSACTIONS

Please note that the office WILL NOT be able to accept any CASH
transactions after 3:30pm NEXT WEDNESDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER.

BPay, Eftpos and Credit facilities will still be available for Uniform Shop purchases,
Sport fees and any outstanding school fee payments up until 3:00pm on Friday, 18th
September.

M= b R ST )
QUICK LOOK AT TERM 4, WEEK 1

TERM 4, 2015 DATES
Term 4 Tuesday, 6" October to  Friday, 18" December

October

Mon 5th

* LABOUR DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Tue 6th

* UNIFORM SHOP 8.30am—11.30am

1.30pm—3.30pm
* GRADE SPORT Kindergarten, Yr 3,5/11
Wed 7th
* GRADE SPORT 1/3,2/5,4/9,Yr 6
* Chess 3-4pm
Thur 8th
* GRADE SPORT 5/12, 4/10,2/6,1/4
* DANCECLUB 3.15-4.15pm
* 1st session of Reconciliation program more from Monica
Fri 10th
* BAND 7.45am
* Lunch Orders

* DANCE PROGRAM All students in Sport uniform
, I

HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED THE Skoolbag App YET???
ba g ) Skoolbag is the ultimate school to parent communication tool. This School
‘ " Mobile App provides schools with an easy way to tell parents and carers
b REemaS everything they need to know about school news, newsletters, events calendar,
cancellations, school notices, school information, school timetables and much
more. No more lost paper in school bags!
To install it, just search for our school name "Christ the King Primary North Rocks" in either the
Apple App Store, Google Play Store or on Windows. SEE INSTRUCTIONS over the page

Happy Birthday &

September to:

Kinder KaiaT
Jonathan S
Harry V
Michael H
Toby L
Cameron L
Christian M
Peter B

Year 1 Nicholas C
Laura D
Jayden W

Year 2 Henry A
Patrick E
Oscar L
Oliver C
Jasmin C
Jacob D

Year 3  Matthew W
Julius H
Hee Soo L
Alexandra M
Nicole T
Georgen F
Anisha H

Year 4 Gabriela N
Olivia M
Christopher M
Cameron K
Amy Trofa

Year 5 Skye G
Thea P
Alannah B

Year 6 Ewan M
Christian Z
Elizabeth S
Alex N
Jordan M

Happy Birthday

Year 1 Alanna D
Zahra K

Year 2 Aden B
Emma M
Chloe H

Year 3  Isabella M
Clarisse T
Robert C

Year 4 Thomas B
Year 5 Nathan H

Year 6 Georgia H
Nicholas R

The School
Office is open
from 8.30am

to 3.30pm.

for the remainder of }s

for the start of October to:




How To Install Skoolbag On Your Smartphone

For iPhone and iPad users:

1. Click the "App Store” icon on your Apple device.

2. Type your school name in the search, using suburb name will help.
3. You will see your school appear, click "Get” then "install’

4. The app is FREE to download.

5. When installed click "Open”

6. Select "OK” to receive push notifications, when asked. @
7. Click the "More” button on the bottom right of the App, then "Setup” S
8. Toggle on the Push Categories that are applicable for you by tapping the on/off switch. @ @ iTunes

For Android users:
You must first have signed up with a Google Account before installing the app.

1. Click the "Play Store” button on your Android Device

2. Click the magnifying glass icon at the top and type in your school name, using suburb
name will help.

3. Click the school name when it appears in the search.

4. Click the "Install” button.

5. Click "Accept” for various permissions (please note, we do not modify any of your
personal data on your device).

6. Click "Open” when installed.

7. Click the "More™ button on the bottom right of the App, then "Setup’

8. Toggle on the Push Categories that are applicable for you by tapping the on/off switch.

Please Note: Some brands of Android phones need the setting in "Notification Manager”
changed to "Allow” instead of "Notify” in order for the push notifications to work. The phone
must also be running at least version 4 system software to run the app.

For Windows 81 Phone and Windows 81 or 10 device users:

1. Go to the Windows Store on your 81 Windows Phone or Windows 81/10 Device
2. Search for "Skoolbag” in the keyword app search

3. Install the Skoolbag app

4. Find your school either by using the keyword search or location service.

5. Click the "Pin™ icon to pin the school tile to your Windows Phone home screen.

6. Click the "More” button on the bottom right of the App, then "Setup”

/. Toggle the Push Categories that are applicable to you by tapping the on/off switch.

Please Note: The Skoolbag Windows App is for 81 version Windows Phones, or Windows
81 and 10 devices. 28 Windows Phone

Find out more at www.skoolbag.com.au Don’t forget to like us on Facebook! l‘




Band News
Congratulations to all our band and choir members who performed so won- §

anqm{uéz{z’on 8/ derfully last Friday njght. The preparation and E?fflort that went into that §
s —7, performance was obvious and all our young musicians are to be commend-
ed. A huge thank you also to our wonderful audience who’s attendance (and g

attentiveness) was greatly appreciated.

Spring Fair Band Performance - If you did not receive the email update regarding this f
i weekend’s spring fair performance please contact Mr Lavis (steve@teachingservices.com.au) for details. §
§ Students are to meet in the library by 9:15am wearing neat casual clothing and will need to be collected
§ by a responsible adult from the library at the conclusion of the performance (around 10:30am). This will
8l include all band members. :

Band Member of the week (week 8): :
{ With such a busy and successful week we were just unable to single out any single band member for an §
H award this week. You are all ‘award winning’ in our book!! :

§ Important Dates:
i *Saturday September 12, 9:30am - Spring Fair Band Performance, both bands

§ Steven Lavis
f Music Director — Teaching Services Australia

Dance Club

Dear Parents,

The Club Dancefever afterschool program is coming to an end for Term 3, 2015. We would like to
take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support of the program and commend the
children on their successes.

We will be continuing Club Dancefever for Term 4 on Thursdays with fresh and exciting hip-hop
routines. Registration is open for all children in Year 2 to Year 6. The first dance class will
commence in week 1 (Thursday 08t October 2015) between 3:15pm - 4:15pm.

¥ Club Dancefever would greatly appreciate the payment of $90.00 be made up front in week one for the Terms
f program. The payment can be made via cash, electronic transfer or EFTPOS at the venue.

il For registrations, use our new registration page at www.clubdancefever.com.au or complete the
 permission note below and bring along with payment to your first lesson. Club Dancefever is looking forward to
il seeing you all again for Term 4, 2015.

d Gabrielle : Email: gabrielledancefever@gmail.com  Mob: 0424628119

I DANCECLUB TERM 4, 2015

Bl I give my child in year permission to participate in the Club

i Dancefever afterschool program in Term 4 of 2015.

Cash Electronic Transfer EFTPOS

Parent Name:

Email Address:

Mobile:

 EFT: Name: Club Dancefever BSB# 062128 ACC # 10945342




Aileen and Shalu would like to thank all the mums that so kindly gave up their time on Thursday after-
noons to help them pack the sushi orders for the school. Without their help, we wouldn't have been able to
offer sushi to the children. Please note at this stage we will not be offering Sushi next Term. This was just
for the Winter season.

Woolworths Earn & Learn

As you know, our school has been participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. The program
has now finished for this year, so a big thanks to everyone who supported our school. We're now at the im-
portant stage of the program where the Sticker Sheets are collected and lodged as our Earn & Learn
claim. We will then be able to get new educational equipment for our school. The more we collect, the more
we can redeem. So this week, please send in your Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheets and any loose
Earn & Learn stickers you may have. Remember to check your handbag, the car glove box or they maybe
stuck on the fridge. Every little bit helps. Thanks again for all your support!

Sarah Cook, Teacher/Librarian
Father’s Day

Thank you to the wonderful volunteer mums for helping me organise an amazing Father’s Day breakfast
last Friday. It was wonderful to see so many dad’s enjoying a cooked breakfast and our Nespresso
machines churned out some yummy hot coffee. Thank you to Anthea Bozanic for donating the coffee pods
and milk and also for helping at all the events last week.

We were also so grateful to the boys (Reese and Rob) from Beef Bullion who did all the cooking for us.
Cameron and his team are always so obliging and their goods are so delicious.

Wrapping last Wednesday was disappointing to say the least in the beginning but the evening turned out
in the end luckily for us. Unfortunately there were only 6 mum’s on hand that turned up to help wrap at
7.30pm. This was never going to work for 550 presents plus the Chocolate Wheel prizes also. The mum’s
stepped into action and contacted 4 or 5 of their grade mums and within half an hour we had about 25
volunteers. We managed to wrap over 550 Father’s Day gifts and the Chocolate Wheel gifts in under 3
hours. Big thank you to the new Kindy mums who came along to participate and meet some other
mothers.

The students all enjoyed selecting some type of gift for Father’s Day at the Stall on Thursday. Thank you
to the mum’s who ran a very efficient shopping experience for all of our children. Most of the gifts were
snapped up and we were done by 11.00am. Thank you parent helpers. If it wasn’t for the volunteers,
these events are not able to go ahead for our children.

Raffle

Calling all raffle books, money and stubs to be returned ASAP. The Spring Fair is on Saturday. We need ALL BOOKS
RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY PLEASE. There is still a lot more outstanding then those that
have been returned.

GRADE EVENTS

Dear Year 3 Mums, Dads, Kids and Grandparents, Now that the weather is warming up a bit, we thought you may be interested in a
Year 3 picnic in these next school holidays. Details are as follows:

Date: Wednesday 30th September (2nd week of the holidays)  Time: 10.30 am to 1.30 pm

Address: Don Moore Reserve, Tiernan Avenue North Rocks. Directions are on this map.
http://www.whereis.com/nsw/north-rocks-2151/yellowld-LN036001100619083

What to bring: a picnic lunch, picnic blanket, drinks, bats, balls, bikes, helmets and sunblock/hat.

Everyone is most welcome.  We look forward to seeing you there.

NB. [f it is raining, we will postpone.

Michelle Travers and Tania Kinaan, Year 3 Class parent representatives




WAKAKIRRI

e R WANERITONE  The Wakakirri Grand Final will be held
NEXT THURSDAY 17th September at the Sydney
u ‘3 N Olympic Park Sports Centre, Homebush.

Information received from Wakakirri regarding public ticket purchases is as follows:
Ticket price: $36 Underage tickets: for children 3 years old and under

Public sale date: 14th September 2015

Box office: Ticket Direct 1300 798 550

Parking:

P3 is the closest parking station to the venue at a cost of $5 per hour to a maximum of $25 per
day. From time to time other major events are held around the park therefore road closures may
be in place and parking will be a flat rate of $25 per day. Visit: http://
www.sydneyolympicpark.com.au/maps

Accessibility: for Wheelchair access within the facility please contact the venue on 9714 7600
for more information.

Timeline for the evening  Thursday 17" September
6.30pm — Red Carpet Event
7.00 pm (sharp!!!) — Wakakirri begins

Hills News

Feature story in the Community Section of this Week’s Hills News:

Christ the King Primary School set for Wakakirri
Eisteddfod

Visit the Hills News website: www.hillsnews.com.au to read the article and see the photo
gallery.




CTK COMMUNITY NEWS

WARRAH LIVING LEARNING GROWING COMMUNITY OPEN DAY
Warrah is delighted to announce our second Community Open Day to be held on Saturday September 12. The Warrah Community open day is a
great family day out. There will be live music, an art exhibition, boutique markets, biodynamic and organic produce for sale, farm tours, an

international food stall and organic bbg.
20 Harris Road Dural ~ www.warrah.org

CATHERINE McAULEY WESTMEAD School Open Morning
Tuesday 34 November 2015 9.15-17am Our Open Morning is a great opportunity to tour around our school grounds, view our fantastic facilities and

meet our students and teachers. You will have the opportunity to go into classrooms and see them in action. Both children and adults are most
welcome. Please contact School Reception on 9849 9100 if you would like to attend. Our school tours will leave at 9.15am and car parking will be
available in the visitor's car parking area via Gate 3 from 9am onwards. Ask for details when making your booking. Enrolments for Year 7 2017
Catherine McAuley is now accepting enrolments for Year 7 2017. Each year the demand for places at Catherine McAuley exceeds what is available.
Join us on either of our two upcoming school tours especially for Year 7 2017 applicants but open to any year group.

NO1 DRAFT PICK BASKETBALL CAMP BASKETBALL NSW

With school holidays beginning in a few weeks, No1 Draft Pick is gearing up for another basketball camp! Run by NBL Hall of Fame star and Sydney
Kings legend Steve Carfino, the week-long camp is sure to filled with top-notch coaching, a focus on skill development, and plenty of fun.

The camp will run from Monday Sept. 28 to Friday Oct. 2, with time slots for ages 7-18, and all levels (beginner, intermediate, advanced) are
welcome. Contact 0432 500 255 for more information or inquiries. Registration form available from the office. Don't miss out on a great opportunity
to learn from one of the best! Megan Miller. No1 Draft Pick Representative 0432 500 255

BUBBLEDOME SCHOOL HOLIDAYS Info pamphlet with registration details

- Minecraft Tekkit 24-25 Sept Masada College, Standard & Advanced - Girls only Movie Making Ages 6-11 22-24th September Knox Grammar

- Minecraft Movies & Animation 22-25th Sept Knox Grammar, Standard & Advanced - Minecraft Inventions & Challenges Ages 5-10 22-24 Sept,
Knox Grammar - Minecraft Robotics Ages 8-12 24-25 Sept Masada College ~ www.bubbledome.com. 1800 11 55 62. 6.00am—2.30pm

THE MACARTHUR NATURE PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION is open from Saturday August 29 until September 25. Hosted by the
three Macarthur councils, the competition aims to raise awareness of your local environment and its native plants and animals. Although they
ask that images be of the Macarthur area, the competition is open to all people and they have asked us to spread the word. A LITTLE BIT
ABOUT THE COMPETITION - The competition themes include Waterways, Flora and Fauna, Nature Up Close and Environmental Impact. - Two
age categories of Young People (15 years and under) and Open (16 years and over). - For the new generation of photographers, the Nature Snap
category calls for images taken on a smart phone, tablet or iPod, with simply online entry making it the perfect way to share your favourite shots.
-There are great prizes for winning images. Detailed information and entry form available from the school office.

AREYOU
INTERESTED IN
PLAYING SATURDAY
RUGBY??

NSW Rugby Union in conjunction with the Sydney
Junior Rugby Union is seeking interest from
individual players to run a Saturday competition in
Syduney for the 2016 season

Ages groups we are looking for are from
U10s to U18s in boys and girls, so register
your interest below A

REGISTER
HERE sk

e

SIZZL[NG SEVENS D
SYDNEY- BLACKTOWN
T September U7- U12 @,
9am-3pm — $89 (inc Sportspack) ,
_To register visit nswrugby.com.au




WESTERN SYDNEY UNIVERSITY: SCHOOL OF COMPUTING, ENGINEERING AND MATHEMATICS PENRITH OBSERVATORY SCHOOL
HOLIDAY EVENTS  Thursday 24 September 10 am - 12 noon School Holiday Hands-on Science Program ROCKET WORKSHOP Lots
of fun for kids of all ages. Make and launch your own paper rocket and watch water rockets being launched. The program will also include a short
presentation, a 3D astronomy movie and SAFE and detailed viewing of the sun through our telescopes (weather permitting). Cost $15 child/adult

Saturday 26 September 7 pm - 10 pm Astronomy Night CHECKING OUT OUR NEIGHBOURS A close up look at our solar system with
some the latest news about Pluto. The evening will also include a 3D astronomy movie, a tour of the dome area and an opportunity to view the
night sky through the observatory's telescopes

Thursday 1 October10 am - 12 noon School Holiday Hand-on Science Program ROCKET WORKSHOP Lots of fun for kids of all ages.
Make and launch your own paper rocket and watch water rockets being launched. The program will also include a short presentation, a 3D as-
tronomy movie and SAFE and detailed viewing of the sun through our telescopes (weather permitting). Cost $15

Saturday 3 October 7pm - 9 pm Astronomy Night THE LIVES OF STARS How do stars form and what happens when they die? The night
will include a 3D astronomy movie, a tour of the dome area and and an opportunity to view the night sky through the observatory’s telescopes.

Cost: Astronomy Nights: $18 adult, $12 child/concession and $50 Workshaops: $15 per child/adult Bookings are essential: Book and
pay online: westernsydney.edu.au/observatory, What's On Contact: Tel: (02)4736 0135 Email: penrithobservatory@westermsydney.edu.au

September School Holiday Sports Clinics
Castle Hill Water Sports Days, Cricket, Soccer & Netball Clinics
Venue: Samuel Gilbert Public School, Gilbert Rd Castle Hill. Time: 9am-3pm. Age: 5-13.
Dates: Week 1- Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd, Wednesday 23rd, Thursday 24th & Friday 25th September.
Week 2 - Monday 28th, Tuesday 29th, Wednesday 30th September, Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd October.
Cost:  $40 per day or $150 per child for 5 days.

Carlingford Cricket Clinics
Venue: Roselea Oval, Carlingford (Behind Carlingford High). Time: 9am-3pm. Age: 5-13.

Dates: Week 1 - Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd, Wednesday 23rd, Thursday 24th & Friday 25th September.
Week 2 - Monday 28th, Tuesday 29th, Wednesday 30th September, Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd October.
Cost:  $40 per day or $150 per child for 5 days.

Water Sports Days Include: kids come play AFL, Basketball, Cricket, Dodge Ball, Netball, Soccer, Oz Tag, Touch Footy, T-Ball & cool off in the
Water slide!

Cricket Clinics Includes: Batting - Drives cuts & pull shots, Batting & bowling in the nets, Bowling — Fast, swing & spin bowling, Catching &
fielding drills, Running between the wickets, Fun games of hit & run cricket, Fun games of Twenty20 cricket!

Soccer Clinics Include: passing skills & drills, kicking technique sessions, attacking & defensive play, positional play, goal keeping, fun games of
soccer inside the inflatable soccer field & mini world cup tournament!

Netball Clinics Includes: passing, footwork, goal shooting & movement drills, positional play, attacking & defensive play and fun games of
netballl For more information visit www.sportdschools.com.au

Please note: The water sports days and sports clinics are separate clinics.

Bookings: Email your child's name, age, club, school, parents name & contact number to sportsday@live.com.au or call Greg 0448 619 543.

Wesley Family Centre, The Hills

Family Support Work for families with children 0-17years, Community Development—Rouse Hill families connect, Multicultural Women's Support
group, Financial Counselling Services, Children’s Expressive Therapies the Hills, Counselling, Positive parenting Program, Stretching your wings,
The Ponds Mum’s group, Baby Massage, Music Playschool, and Play in the secret garden. For more information please contact the office for a

pamphlet.

FREE Family Fun Open Day at the Parliament of NSW, Macquarie Street, Sydney on Friday 2 October 2015 Following a successful day
last year, NSW Parliament House will again be opening its doors to the public this year for the Family Fun Open Day. From 10.00am to 3.00pm,
visitors, families, friends, all are welcome to come in and experience Parliament through a range of free family-friendly fun and educational activi-
ties such as children's trail, craft, mystery object guessing competition, roving historical characters. Visit the Legislative Chambers and media

room. Visit: Events at Parliament House www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/prod/pariment/events.nsf/iv3listevents

SPANISH FOOTBALL ACADEMY TERM 3 SCHOOL HOLIDAY CAMP 6-12 YEAR OLDS NORTH ROCKS PARK, NORTH ROCKS
SEPTEMBER 22, 23, 24 (TUES, WED, THURS) 9AM - 12 MIDDAY EACH DAY JUST $119 - LIMITED POSITIONS AVAILABLE! REGISTER
NOW AT WWW.SPANISHFOOTBALLACADEMY.COM.AU Fun filled skills training and games, fresh fruit and bottled water daily, certificate of
completion. SUMMER SKILLS TRAINING 6-12 YEAR OLDS NORTH ROCKS PARK, NORTH ROCKS Term 4 kicks off Mon 12 October
2015, Term 1 kicks off Monday 1 February 2016.  Training is each Monday, 6pm-7pm JUST $119 - LIMITED POSITIONS AVAILABLE!
REGISTER NOW AT WWW.SPANISHFOOTBALLACADEMY.COM.AU Fun filled skills training and games, weekly take home activities
sent via SMS, end of term technical progress report.




